
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 
 

In the matter of the Application of   ) 

Ozark Shores Water Company, North ) 

Suburban Public Utility Company  ) 

and Camden County Public Water  ) 

Supply District Number Four for  ) 

an order authorizing the Sale,   ) Case No. WM-2015-0231 

Transfer and Assignment of Water   ) 

Assets to Camden County Public Water ) 

Supply District Number Four and in  ) 

connection therewith certain other  ) 

related transactions.    ) 

 

 

RESPONSE TO ORDER  
 

 Come now Ozark Shores Water Company (“Ozark Shores”), North Suburban Public 

Utility Company (“North Suburban”) and Camden County Public Water Supply District Number 

Four (the “District”) (sometimes collectively referred to as “Applicants”) and for their Response 

to Order state as follows:  

1. On March 26, 2015, the Commission ordered the Applicants to supplement the 

application listing each county in which an affected political subdivision, as described in the 

order, is located.  

2. In supplement of the application, Applicants advise the Commission that all assets 

and operations of Ozark Shores are located and conducted within Camden County, Missouri.     

3. The District has assets and operations in both Camden County, Missouri and 

Miller County, Missouri.  

 WHEREFORE, Applicants respectfully request the Commission to accept this Response 

to Order and pray for the relief requested in their Application.  
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      Respectfully submitted, 

       /s/ Mark W. Comley     

      Mark W. Comley #28847 

      Newman, Comley & Ruth P.C. 

601 Monroe Street, Suite 301 

P.O. Box 537 

Jefferson City, MO 65102 

(573) 634-2266 

(573) 636-3306 FAX 

 

ATTORNEYS FOR OZARK SHORES WATER COMPANY 

AND NORTH SUBURBAN PUBLIC UTILITY COMPANY 

 

     

      Robert W. Pohl 

      Pohl & Pohl, P.C. 

      2806 Horseshoe Bend Parkway 

      Suite 100 

      Lake , MO 65049 

      573-365-3350 

     Fax: 573-365-3358 

ATTORNEYS FOR THE DISTRICT  

 

TOGETHER, THE JOINT APPLICANTS 

 

 

Certificate of Service 

 

 I hereby certify that a true and correct copy of the above and foregoing document 

was sent via e-mail on this 7th day of April, 2015, to General Counsel’s Office at 

staffcounselservice@psc.mo.gov; and Office of Public Counsel at opcservice@ded.mo.gov.  

 

       /s/ Mark W. Comley     


